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Comments: recreation fees

 

I have a large family and try to get them out into nature. A day use fee is perfectly understandable and we always

pay ours. It makes perfect sense to charge a per vehicle fee but a per person fee will limit a lot of people with

children, the next generation, from accessing the natural resources that THEY the children will inherit when we

pass. Keeping fees responsible, per vehicle, will keep access for future generations as well as provide funding to

maintain them now. Annual pass holders will need clarification as to whether any fee changes will be covered by

their pass. Another thought too is the more people pay to access lands the more they will expect for their

money... the cost increase may actually result in more trash as some people feel entitled to &amp;quot;get their

moneys worth&amp;quot;.

Just my two cents.

 


